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BMV Announces Indianapolis North Branch Opening  

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the new Indy North 
branch, located at 2670 Lake Circle Drive, Indianapolis, IN 46268, will be open for business Tuesday, 
March 8, 2022. 

The Indy North branch will provide increased capacity as the BMV continues striving to enhance services 
and add transaction capacity in a high demand market. Branch highlights include 25 customer service 
stations, 20 testing stations, and four BMV Connect kiosks. BMV Connect kiosks are available to 
customers to complete more than a dozen transactions 24-hours a day, 7 days a week. The branch also 
offers a larger parking area and seating for more than 100 customers. 

A video rendering of the new space can be viewed online: 
https://youtu.be/rNznWXr1Wco 

The opening of this new location coincides with changes regarding two other Indianapolis branches. As 
previously announced, the North Meridian branch will be closing, with their final day of operation on 
Saturday, March 5. The Michigan Road branch will be moving to the new Indy North location, with their 
final day in their current location on Saturday, March 5.   

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour 
BMV Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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